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Monday 9th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,          

Parking- Little Explorers Nursery  

 

Please can I remind parents and carers that parking in Little Explorers Nursery is not permitted. This is due to the 

nursery becoming busier. Understandably they need to ensure there is sufficient parking for their staff and 

families as well as ensure the safety of the children arriving and leaving the nursery. Please note this also 

includes the land within the gates, it is not public land. I was disappointed to hear that a minority of our families 

had been rude to the nursery staff when they have been turned away.  

 

Please be advised that there is another free carpark a short walk away through the alleyway next to the Gun 

park as well as free parking on the nearby roads (parking considerately for residents of course). 

 

Thank you for your support to ensure our community is a safe and respectful place. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 
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